
Chris Henry 
 
Dear Comments,

Please don 't shut down any natural gas exploration or work, and consider looking for more ways to
make America energy independent. We can not be dependent on other countries for products of any
sort that America needs to be independent. 

Sincerely,
Chris Henry
1565 Old Whitesville Rd

Moncks Corner, SC 29461-2764
 


